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CLOSURE BEACH ACCESS 
TOWN BEACH EX1814 

 
The Shire of Exmouth hereby advises that beach access EX1814, 60m north of the eastern 
end of Friedman Way will be closed until July 2024 due to works relating to the Exmouth 
Boat Harbour Maintenance Dredging, advised on 11 April 2024. 

 

 
Direct public queries to the project-specific public contact number (BMT Project manager) 
Phone: 0459 901 902 Email: dredging@transport.wa.gov.au.  

 
 
Benjamin Lewis  
Chief Executive Officer 
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